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Which Week? 
This Week: 22nd Nov Week 1 

Next week: 29th Nov (Week 2) Sixth Sense 

For any information or feedback, please email:  (Yr13) Mr Curran: ccurran@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

(Yr12) Miss Foster: jfoster@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; Mrs Bull: jbull@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk  

Mr Bowers at jbowers@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk; Mrs Kusar-Ahmed: skusar-ahmed@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk 

Sixth Form Feedback: 

You Said, We Did  

Whether you are part of the student leadership or indeed part of student voice meetings, 

ALL of you have the ability to provide feedback to us for us to attend to. 

Over the course of the last half term, further feedback has allowed us the opportunity to 

respond to your feedback in th e following ways: 

1. You said: There are not enough revision guides in the Common Room. 

We did: A tally has been completed of all the text books. To date all of the BTEC qualifica-

tions are represented, as are some of the A Level subjects. Where previous exam board 

revision guides are owned, we have included these on the book shelves as many will fea-

ture common themes and topics, but will present these in a different way which could be 

valuable. An order has been placed for all of the remaining A Level subjects—this in-

cludes A Level Biology, Physics, Chemistry, Mathematics, Geography and Psychology. 

 

2. You said: You would like to do a charity fund raising event before Christmas. 

We did: This request was put to the Senior Leadership Team who have agreed for the final 

day of term (Thursday 16th December) to be a Christmas themed non-uniform day. All 

proceeds are planned to go towards the Make a Wish Foundation (subject to the student 

leadership approving this. 

 

3. You said: You did not like the Common Room being closed during the previous week. 

We did: There is a commitment to sanction those individuals who are improperly using or 

failing to respect this crucial resource, banning these individuals from accessing the room 

where required. Rotations from Sixth Form team members have also increased throughout 

the area and will be sustained moving forwards in order to regularly check on standards. 

Rewarding Sixth 

Formers 
For those not issued last week during 

assembly, we will be looking to reward 

those members of Year 12 or Year 13 

who have been exceptional in their ap-

proach to their Sixth Form studies. Three 

rewards can be achieved by any Sixth 

Form student and we will look to award 

these to student every half term. 

The Sixth Form Honours Badge 

For highest accolade achievable to stu-

dents of whom demonstrate an outstand-

ing commitment to all aspects of Sixth 

Form in addition to that of contributing 

to wider Academy life. 
 

The Learning Habits Badge 

Awarded for those students of whom 

comprehensively and consistently 

demonstrate the following habits: 

Hardworking, resilient, inquisitive. 
 

The Learning Habits Badge 

Awarded for those students of whom 

comprehensively and consistently 

demonstrate the following habits: 

Respectful, aspirational, responsible. 
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